The SONU Constitution is currently being reviewed. In this connection therefore, there will be a
SONU Constitutional Review Forum on Thursday 14™ November 2013 starting from 2.30pm-
5.30pm. The venue of the forum will be MPH, CEES.

As such, all lectures are suspended during that time.Kindly avail yourselves for this inauspicious
event.



